
Minneapolis Meditation Group of Self-Realization Fellowship 

S E V E R E  W E A T H E R  P O L I C Y  

Please be advised that Minneapolis Meditation Group services will be 
cancelled if a severe weather warning is issued  by the National Weather 
Service that includes our church area (the city of Minneapolis or Hennepin 
County), within a window of two hours prior to a scheduled service to two 
hours after a scheduled service.  It will be the responsibility of each member 
to be aware of any severe weather warnings prior to a scheduled service.  
This includes severe thunderstorm warnings, tornado warnings and winter 
storm warnings. 

A severe weather warning indicates that severe weather is occurring in the 
area, creating dangerous conditions that may be a threat to life or property. 

A severe weather watch indicates that conditions are favorable for the 
development of severe weather and provides advance notice. 
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